
 
 

TOWN OF VIEW ROYAL 
 
 

ROAD WORKS ADVISORY 
 

ISLAND HIGHWAY  
VIEW ROYAL AVENUE TO PLOWRIGHT ROAD 

 
 
 
Please be advised that Chew Excavating Ltd. will be working on the shoulder of 231-241 Island 
Highway resulting in alternating single lane traffic from Thursday, March 6 to Mid-March, 2014. 
Traffic control will be in place. 
 
Work will commence at 9 a.m. and be completed by approximately 3 p.m. 
  
Please use alternate routes if at all possible. Our apologies for any inconvenience this may 
cause. We appreciate your patience when travelling in this area during these works. 
 
 
 


